
55348 The Wisp, Edinburgh – Repairs 

Accident locus: The Wisp, Edinburgh 

Accident date: 26 October 2022 

We would be obliged if you would forward to us all documentation you hold showing: 

All records of repair, complaints, inspection reports for Hunter Hall Park from Mar 2021 to 

Mar 2023 and all inspection records in relation to the boundary wall. 

There are no records of repairs, service requests, or complaints in relation to the wall at 

Hunter’s Hall Park. 

Two Park Quality Assessments (PQA) took place during the dates mentioned, on 18th May 

2021 and 15th June 2022 (both attached). The 2021 assessment mentions, “Broken section 

of wall near Wisp visible from woodland walk.”. 

 


